
                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18th April 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 3 School Sleepover 
 

As part of our whole school commitment to extra-curricular activities, we have arranged for 

Year 3 to have a sleepover on Thursday 7th June, with breakfast in school on Friday 8th June. 
 

Children will need to bring a sleeping bag, nightwear, a waterproof coat and a small 
contribution to a midnight feast!  Breakfast will be supplied by staff at school at a cost of 

£1.  Children will need to bring a bowl, small plate, spoon and cup. 

 
We would expect children to come into school on Thursday 7 th June as normal and then return 

at 6.00pm, having changed into comfortable mufti and had tea at home.  We will then 
arrange for some activities at school and/or in the local area.  Having settled sleeping 

arrangements, there will be a midnight feast and DVD. 

 
Children are expected to stay in school on Friday 8th June until lunchtime at 12.15 at which 

time they should be collected to go home. 
 

Please complete and return the slip below. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs J Hannon 
Year 3 Teacher 

 

 

I consent to my child ………………………………………taking part in the Year 3 school sleepover on 
Thursday 7th June.  

  

I enclose £1 for breakfast.  
 

Signed…………………………………………………………. (Parent/Carer) 
 

 

Stuart Road Primary Academy 
Palmerston Street 

Stoke 
Plymouth 

PL1 5LL 

 
Tel: 01752567668 

Email: admin@srps.plymouth.sch.uk 

Website: www.stuartroad.org  
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